
From: Pamela Williams  
Sent: Saturday, 16 May 2015 12:29 AM
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Halal certification

I believe halal certification of Australian products should
 be banned as it in part funds terrorism and finances
 terrorist teaching in mosques and islamic schools.

If it is not banned, it should be clearly marked on the
 OUTSIDE of each item so purchasers can make an informed
 choice as to buy or not, unlike Coon cheese that has its
 halal certification information on the inner packet.

Yours faithfully

Pamela Williams 
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